
28th June 2021 
 
Old Applecroft Farm  
Householder Planning and Listed Building Consent Application  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
In relation to a Biodiversity survey and report being listed as a mandatory supporting 
document through the Planning Portal: 
 
The recent Pre-Application for this project (ref: 21/60071/PREAPP) does not list a 
Biodiversity survey and report as a validation requirement. See the table below extracted 
from the Pre App formal response. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As such, and as this application is for an extension to an existing dwelling, we believe this 
application should not require the commissioning of said survey and report. 
 
 


